
 
 

American Society of Neuroradiology 
800 Enterprise Drive, Suite 205 

Oak Brook, IL  60523 
 

June 10, 2013 
 
Benjamin Friedrich, M.D. 
Ismaningerstrasse 22 
MÜNCHEN 81675 
GERMANY 
 
 
Dear Dr. Friedrich, 
 
RE:  ASNR’s Outstanding Presentation Award (Michael Brothers Memorial Award) 
 
Congratulations on being selected as the recipient of this award for your presentation at our 51st 
Annual Meeting in San Diego.  Your paper, Fate of the Penumbra After Endovascular 
Mechanical Recanalisation, was reviewed by members of the Brothers Award Task Force 
Committee from the Society of Neurointerventional Surgery. 
 
The award is presented by the ASNR on behalf of the Society of Neurointerventional Surgery for 
the best paper or poster in Interventional Neuroradiology.  The honoraria for this award is 
$1,000, and your name and the title of your presentation will be included on the ASNR’s website, 
and announced during the Awards Session at ASNR’s 52nd  Annual Meeting in Montreal, 
Ontario, CANADA, May 17-22, 2014. 
 
Please complete and return the attached Award Request Form to Patricia Galle-Bingham at 
the ASNR Headquarters Office.  She will mail your check upon receipt of the form. 
 
Cordially yours, 
 
Mauricio Castillo, M.D.    Mark E. Mullins, M.D., Ph.D. 
ASNR President     ASNR Education Committee Chair 
 
 
Cc: Phillip M. Meyers, M.D., SNIS President Elect & Brothers Award Task Force Chair 

Marie Williams, SNIS Executive Director 
Lora Tannehill, ASNR Director of Scientific Meetings 

 Valerie Geisendorfer, ASNR Senior Manager, Meetings 
 Patricia Galle-Bingham, ASNR Staff Accountant 


